
From: Sharlene Wellard [mailto:swellard@meridianlawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 4 April 2017 3:16 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au; ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au; 

chrisk@business-sa.com; Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au; T.Wild@nra.net.au; Katie Biddlestone; 
Julia Fox; Michael Donovan; 'mmoretta@sdavic.org' 

Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: RE AM2016/36 - 4 Yearly review of Modern Awards - SDA Claim for blood and bone 
marrow leave 

 
Dear Associate 
 
The Pharmacy Guild does not oppose the extensions proposed by the SDA in relation to both the 
SDA and employer response filing dates. 
 
Regards 

Sharlene Wellard | Principal 

 
Level 6, 20 Bond Street, Sydney NSW 2000  
p: 02 9018 9939 | f: 02 9018 9900 | w: www.meridianlawyers.com.au 

Meridian Lawyers Limited is an incorporated legal practice under the Legal Profession Acts of NSW, Victoria and Queensland. 
Not all of its principals are legal practitioner directors.  

Sydney | Melbourne | Newcastle | Brisbane 

This email (including attachments) is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If this email has been sent 
to you by mistake please inform us by reply email and then delete the email, destroy any printed copy and do not disclose or 
use the information in it. There is no warranty that this email is error or virus free. If this is a private communication it does not 
represent the views of Meridian Lawyers Limited ACN 108 546 774. Meridian Lawyers Limited is not liable if this email or any 
att 

achment is altered without its consent. Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation. 

 
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP [mailto:Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 31 March 2017 5:12 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au; ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au; 

chrisk@business-sa.com; Sharlene Wellard; Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au; T.Wild@nra.net.au; 
Katie Biddlestone; Julia Fox; Michael Donovan; 'mmoretta@sdavic.org' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: FW: RE AM2016/36 - 4 Yearly review of Modern Awards - SDA Claim for blood and bone 

marrow leave 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
AM2016/36 – SDA Claim for Blood and Bone Marrow Donor Leave 
 
I refer to the email below. 
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Could parties please provide a response to this extension request by Tuesday 5pm 4 April 2017. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Mauro Moretta [mailto:mmoretta@sdavic.org]  

Sent: Thursday, 30 March 2017 2:53 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: RE AM2016/36 - 4 Yearly review of Modern Awards - SDA Claim for blood and bone marrow 

leave 

 
Dear Vice President Hatcher, 
 
Please find attached our correspondence with respect to the above matter. 
 
If you have any queries in relation to the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind Regards, 

Mauro Moretta  
Research Officer 

 
Shop, Distributive & Allied Employees' Association – Victorian Branch 
Level 3, 65 Southbank Boulevard, Southbank VIC 3006 
P: (03) 9698 1425 F: (03) 9698 1401 M: 0400 524 222 E: mmoretta@sdavic.org  W: www.sdavic.org  
THE UNION FOR WORKERS IN RETAIL. FAST FOOD. WAREHOUSING. 
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